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Chaddock Lane
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M28 1XW

0800 090 3071
CustomerCareNW@Cadentgas.com

Cadent

Your Gas Network

RE: NWGR225870 Tag Lane, Preston

Dear Sir/Madam,
English not your first language? To request translation of this letter, call or email us.

Cadent will soon be working on the gas mains on Tag Lane, Preston.

This work is part of a big investment programme to upgrade our older gas mains and reinforce the gas
network. This will help us keep you warm in your homes, with less impact on the environment - find out
more at www.cadentgas.com/nw3

Our project will commence week of the 2nd of January 2024 for approximately 3 months.
We will have two teams working on this project.

Both teams are starting at the roundabout on Tom Benson Way and Tag Lane one team will be
working their way across the roundabout towards Tabley Lane while the other working towards
Tanterton Hall Road.

e A full road closures will be in place on Tom Benson Way from the Guild Merchant roundabout to
the Ancient Oak roundabout for a period of 6 week.

e A one-way closure will be in force preventing traffic coming up Tag Lane from Tanterton Hall road
to Tom Benson Way (diversion signage will be in place).

e Aone-way closure will be in force from Tom Benson Way to the junction of Hoyles Lane. A diversion
will be in place and will be signposted.

+ We do not anticipate affecting any gas supplies. If this changes, we will be liaising with these
customers independently to discuss the work.

e We will then move onto Tabley Lane and Lightfoot Lane where we will turn off the permanent traffic

lights and put temporary lights in place and have a full road closure on Tabley Lane from Hoyles

Lane to Tyneham Way.

Diversion signs will be in place to provide alternative routes (routes shown below with blue arrows).

Businesses WILL BE OPEN as usual.

There is likely to be some disruption due to heavy machinery, barriers and cones.

As with any traffic management please plan your journey accordingly.

We will need to suspend the bus stops in the immediate vicinity of our works and install temporary

one where possible.
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If you have any questions or concerns, please call us on 0800 090 3071 or email
CustomerCareNW@cadentgas.com.

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this work may cause, please rest assured we
will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum.



Yours faithfully,
Paula Steer

Network Director
Cadent

Road Closures are in red.
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